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Greetings,

I am a science teacher with an M.S. in Fisheries and Wildlife. I have a deep concern
for water quality in Arkansas. I am concerned that with the amount of karst
topography in our beautiful state, we should make permanent the moratorium on
medium and large swine CAFOs. We can't expect rock layers that are much like
honey combs to filter out microbes, N, and P from swine defecation. It is just too
easy to ruin our beautiful rivers and lakes--and our drinking water.

Please work to make the moratorium permanent.

Thank you for your consideration.

regards,

Margaret M. Britain
1931 N Wheeler Ave, Fayetteville, AR 72703
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